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MEDIA INVITE 
 

Seventh Annual Inner City Soccer Jamboree kicks off  

Most popular and accessible sport worldwide 

Jan. 28, 2015 (Winnipeg, MB) – Winnipeg media are invited to attend the Seventh Annual Inner City Soccer 

Jamboree Thursday, Jan. 29  (elementary) and Friday, Jan. 30 (junior high), at the University of Manitoba 

Subway South Complex. Over 300 students from inner city schools will participate in the event, engaging in fair 

play and active involvement in a sport that is loved by them all. The league and Jamboree are outstanding 

opportunities for our inner city students to participate in a sport with schools across the district and because of 

their experience and skill development in the league and jamboree, many of the students go on to play 

competitively in various Winnipeg Soccer Clubs. 

The league is organized by the Inner City Soccer League Committee that is chaired and spirited by Peter 

Correia, Principal of Mulvey School. Mr. Correia has been involved in the league and jamboree since it began 

and is instrumental in the success, growth and effervescence of the league and jamboree.  

The league and jamboree are collaboratively sponsored by The Laura Milner White Committee, W.Y.S.A. 

(Winnipeg Youth Soccer Association) and The Subway South Complex. Major funders include The Winnipeg 

Foundation, The Winnipeg Soccer Federation Subway South Complex and Peter White – Polar Bear Rubber 

Ltd. The funders support our students with items including facility rentals, transportation costs, uniforms, 

equipment, and food. 

When:  10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 29, 2015 
& 

10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. Friday, Jan. 30, 2015 
 

Where: University of Manitoba Subway South Complex 
211 Chancellor Matheson Road 

 
Media are requested to ensure children being videotaped or interviewed have been given parental 

permission – this can be confirmed with the attending Principals or Teachers. 

For more information contact: 

Val Mowez     or   Radean Carter 
Principal        Public Relations Officer 
Pinkham School       Winnipeg School Division 
Phone: 204-786-5749       Phone: 204-789-0412 cell 204-771-5353 
vmowez@wsd1.org       rcarter@wsd1.org  

DIRECTIONS 
SUBWAY® Soccer South is located on the campus of the University of Manitoba at 211 Chancellor Matheson 
Road, just west of Bison Stadium and Investor’s Group Field. If driving south on Pembina, turn east (left) on 
Chancellor Matheson Road and you’ll see the complex on your left, just past the first set of lights at Research 
Road. Drive slightly past the complex and then make a left u-turn and turn immediately to your right into the 
parking area and facility. Click here for a map to the complex. 
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